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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th February, 1935,

Dear 31 g,
lilth reference to your Hpt. 8 No. 5269 on
the steamer "MANSHU MARU", I have to request that you will
forward particulars of the freeboards now assigned by the
Japaneﬁe Goverment.
I am, Dear Sipg,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

DATREN.
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